
Letter of introduction 
 
I have had the absolute honour to serve the EAES first as Congress president in 
Stockholm 2008 and since then as Committee member, Treasurer and latest two 
years as Internal Auditor. The Association has over the years proven its legacy as 
a platform for innovative procedures with an impressive ability to attract key 
opinion leaders globally. I have also had the pleasure to be a part of the 
executive board during the implementation of a new and vivid strategic plan for 
the future. I would be grateful to run for a second period as Internal Auditor and 
promise to continue the work in the spirit of the new and promising agenda for 
the society contributing to compliance and structure.  
 
Vote for me if you search for a highly-motivated, curious and results orientated 
professional within the Life-science sector, I have a proven track record of 
providing exemplary contributions in surgery, science and business as well as in 
entrepreneurial projects. 
Currently well positioned within Life-science, where I can bring immediate and 
strategic value and develop current skillset further. 
 
Yours sincerely 
Gunnar Ahlberg 
 


